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STATE OF WASHINGTON

- DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
SOUTHWEST DRINKING WATER REGIONAL OPERATIONS
PO Box 47823, Olympia, Washington 98504-7823
TDD Relay 1-800-833-6388

December 27, 2007

Reginald Hearn

Paradise Estates Water System
Post Office Box 123

Port Orchard, Washington 98366

Subject: Paradise Estates Water System, ID #66125, Mason County; Well No. 3 Source
Approval, ODW Project #07-1013

Dear Mr. Hearn:

The construction documents, project report, and amendments received by the Office of Drinking
Water (ODW) on October 25, November 26, December 3, and December 20, 2007, for the above
project have been reviewed and in accordance with the provisions of WAC 246-290 are
APPROVED with the provision that the well is not allowed to be put on line until the
radionuclide test has been taken and the results are satisfactory. The approval issued herein
is based on conformance with current standards outlined in WAC 246-290, revised effective July
3,2004. Future changes in rules may be more stringent and require facility modification or
corrective action.

As required in WAC 246-290-120(5), within sixty days following the completion of and prior to
use of the above project or portions thereof, the enclosed construction report must be completed
by a professional engineer and returned to the ODW.

The number of approved connections and equivalent residential units are not changed with this
approval. Please note this water system is expected to permit additional new connections in a
manner consistent with this project and planning document so that physical capacity and exempt
well limitations are not exceeded.

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) reviewed the new source submittal information and issued
its comments on November 20, 2007. The ODW provided a copy of their response for your



/~<8~<>8

* Reginald Hearn 2|2

December 27, 2007
Page 2

information and response on November 29, 2007. The Paradise Service Association has
subsequently submitted a Showing of Compliance to Ecology.

Reéulations establishing a scheduile of fees for review of planning, engineering, and construction
documents were adopted July 1, 2007 (WAC 246-290-990). An itemized invoice for $525 is
enclosed.

If you have questions, please contact me a3(360) 236-3036 or by e-mail at
frank meriwether@doh.wa.gov. '

Meriwether, P.E.
Office of Drinking Water Regional Engineer

Enclosures

cc:  Todd Krause, Northwest Water Systems
Arlene Hyatt, Mason County Health Services
Brad Brooks, ODW
Belle Fuchs, ODW
Virpi Salo-Zieman, ODW



